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Newsletter:    3rd March 2023     Issue:  22 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Energize, Netball Festival (Y4),  

Dear all 

Thank you for your understanding again this week during the disruption caused by 

industrial action. It is very much appreciated, as have the words of support many of you 

have been kind enough to pass on. The next action is planned for both 15th and 

16th March. I will inform you of any changes to school operation as soon as possible, but 

hope you understand that teachers often make last minute decisions to strike in the 

hope that the dispute is settled before needing to take further action.  

Highlights from this week: 

Year 3 had a very enjoyable and interesting visit to The University of Oxford, Natural 

History Museum on Wednesday. Both children and adults have shared with me how 

much they loved the museum and the presenters who shared their enthusiasm for the 

artefacts. The museum is open to the public and could make a good day out for you and 

your family. This link tells you all you need to know: 

 https://www.glam.ox.ac.uk/museum-natural-history 

World Book Day: 

As you know, celebrated in our pyjamas! We spent the day doing a lot of reading: 

independently, with teachers and with children from different classes. The paired 

reading with older/younger children was a massive success. So much so that we will now 

do this at least once a half term. A big thank you to Tracy Chamberlain and Clare 

Dimishky for organising such a fun day, focused as it should be, on the joy of books. Look 

out for lots of photographs from the day coming to the website soon.  

Football League Match: 

Highworth were sitting equal top of our local league of primary schools with 2 wins from 

2 matches when starting their game against Manor Farm Junior School (the other joint 

leaders) on Thursday evening. Sadly, our reign came to an end with a 0-1 loss. However. 

I am told that they were well drilled opponents and that the Highworth team conducted 

themselves very well to achieve such a close result.   

As ever, my best wishes for a happy weekend 

Clare Pankhania  
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ATTENDANCE  
 

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  94% 
(CLASS: 5S) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

91.9% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES NEXT WEEK: 
 

 

 

Monday 6th March 

Energize Rehearsal at the Swan Theatre 

 

Friday 10th March (pm) 

Y4 Netball Sports Hub Event at Holmer 

Green Senior School 



 

 

 

 

 


